
 

 

 

Re: Circular on the modal of submission of feedback on the published Human Medicinal  

        Products Authorized List 

 

 
Reference is made to the Law No 003/2018 of 09/02/2018 establishing Rwanda Food and Drugs 

Authority (Rwanda FDA) to regulate food and drugs;  

Reference is also made to the Authorized List of Human Medicinal Products published on 

Rwanda FDA website in February 2021; 

The Authority would like to inform all stakeholders including manufacturers, wholesalers/ 

importers, Local Technical Representatives, Non-Governmental Organizations, clinical 

research organizations & other researchers and Marketing Authorization Holders, that all 

feedback, clarifications, corrections, complaints regarding the recently published Authorized 

List are to be submitted to Rwanda FDA through the following email: 

areports@rwandafda.gov.rw. 

The Authority also takes this opportunity to inform every concerned stakeholder that all 

feedback submitted to the Authority will be analysed and a response will be communicated 

every Monday.  

Sincerely, 

 

Dr. Charles KARANGWA  

Ag. Director General 

P.O. Box 1948 Kigali 

info@rwandafda.gov.rw  

www.rwandafda.gov.rw 

                                 Kigali, 12/03/2021  

                                 Ref N°: DAR/ CRC/ 706 /FDA/2021 
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